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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the "Company"), pursuant to the provisions of 

section 227 of the Spanish Securities Markets and Investment Services Act, 
approved by Law 6/2023, of 17 March, hereby issues the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Following the communication of Inside Information number 2260 issued on 20 
May 2024, the Board of Directors of the Company has agreed to acknowledge 

the resignation of Mr. Bruce Walker Brooks as Chief Executive Officer of the 
Company, effective 1 September 2024.  

Mr. Bruce Walker Brooks will continue to serve as a director of Fluidra, for the 
term for which he was appointed, with the category of “Other External”. 

 

 
Sant Cugat del Vallès, 2 September 2024 


